
THE EAST DUNBARTONSHIRE COUNCIL 
 

(LENZIE ROAD, KIRKINTILLOCH) 
 

PROPOSED NO WAITING AND NO LOADING AT ANY TIME RESTRICTIONS 
AND REVOCATIONS  

 
East Dunbartonshire Council propose to consider the introduction of a traffic 
regulation order introducing no waiting and no loading at any time restrictions on 
Lenzie Road, Kirkintilloch, from the extended south kerbline of Civic Way, 
Kirkintilloch, southwards for a distance of 135 metres or thereby to the extended 
north kerbline of Gallowhill Road, Kirkintilloch, and amend an existing order as 
required. 
 
Full details of this proposal, which forms the proposed THE EAST 
DUNBARTONSHIRE COUNCIL (LENZIE ROAD, KIRKINTILLOCH) (NO WATING 
AND NO LOADING AT ANY TIME RESTRICTIONS AND REVOCATIONS) 
ORDER, together with a plan and statement of reasons for proposing to make this 
Order are available for inspection without payment of fee in the Roads section of the East 
Dunbartonshire Council website. 
 
Any person wishing to object to the proposal should send details of the grounds for 
objection in writing to Legal Services, 12 Strathkelvin Place, Kirkintilloch, G66 1TF 
by Monday, 16 August 2021. 
 
Karen Donnelly 
Chief Solicitor & Monitoring Officer 
East Dunbartonshire Council 
12 Strathkelvin Place 
Kirkintilloch 
G66 1TJ.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


